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Subject: Fire Bottle Mounting Date: November 20th, 2006 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention all Elan DP02 2006 teams 
 
Elan has identified an issue with the fire bottle mounting and hose clip installation on cars #1 through to 
#15. After some periods of running the hose clips holding the fire bottle to mount may break causing 
the fire bottle to become detached in-turn leading to loss of extinguishment 
 

 
 
It is recommended that all teams modify their fire bottle mounting and clips to the following specification 
 
1. Through holes in fire bottle mounting bracket to be enlarged and made square so that the hose clip 
does not contact on two points. Current holes are circular in manufacture which aggravates the issue of 
the band clamp picking up. 
 
2. Line fire bottle mounting bracket and underneath hose clamps with approx.1/8” thick foam 
 
3. Hose clamps that may come into contact with mounting bracket to have heat shrink material added 
to them. 
 
4. Do not over-tighten band clamps 
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Notes: All cars #16 onward will already have this modification performed before delivery to customers 
 

Page 2 of 2                                                
dp02@elanmotorsports.com 


	Fire Bottle Mounting

